
From: Chris Hawkins  
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2012 5:12 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Subject: 591 Maitland 
 
 
Heather, 
 
I am the Home Owner of 576 Maitland St.  I live across the street from 591.  When 
I heard that the property was being torn down and rebuilt I was elated.  
Currently 591 is one of the ugliest houses on our pretty street.  I am in favour 
of the proposal to rebuild.  I cannot attend the meeting on the 5th but wanted to 
voice my opinion. 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
Chris Hawkins 
 


	From: Chris Hawkins

